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Janvary 10, 1929

Dr. W. M, Rohrbacher
811 East College Street
Iowa Clty, Iowa

Dear Sir:

; Your letter inouiring about the
tvpe of coniferous trees adaptable for
planting in variouns soils and locations
hag been referred to me for reply.

On the enclosed bunlletin I have
noted briefly the preferences of & number
of the moet reliable species,

If we cun offer any further
cosigtance please feel free to call upon us.

Yours very truly,
The Morton Arboretum

L1, Eammerer
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